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To:  

Date: 4/7/2014 1:24:50 AM
Subject: Forbes post on Uranium

Hi folks,

The AAPG Energy Minerals Division annual report just came out and it had some interesting findings, 
besides the complete status of the uranium industry. The more interesting finding was about REE 
supplies, or lack thereof.

Jim

Fossil Fuels Still Rule But Don’t Worry – We Have Plenty Of Uranium
The 2014 Annual Report of the AAPG Energy Minerals Division Committee has some interesting findings. In 
general, the outlook for significant changes to the world’s energy mix is not good, and business-as-usual 
appears to be winning over significant change towards alternative energy sources. The supply of uranium is 
strong, but the supply of rare earth elements needed in the energy sector is weak.
http://www.forbes.com/sites/jamesconca/2014/04/07/fossil-fuels-still-rule-but-dont-worry-we-have-plenty-
of-uranium/
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